March 2013

Encore Needle & Craft Newsletter

A big round of applause goes out to Rosie Blascyk, Gen Hullstrom and their committee. What a tasty Spring Luncheon the provided.

Well done ladies!







Annette Hampel Sina Lenox

NOTICE: We would like to take your picture after the meeting today for our photo album.

FAIR

Wasn't that a great Craft Fair? Did you see all those wonderful items that you just NEEDED?

Cudos go out to Sarah Baird for her first fair chairmanship. What a super job she and her helpers did for the club. THANK YOU SO MUCH.

Now, we still have a great opening for you to step forward to help with the next one. It's FUN!

Sunshine Cards

Cards were sent to the following:

Get Well:

Ruth Laudenslager

Anne Fraser Carol Strainis

Sympathy to family of:

Pauline Davis
Annette Parsons